
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 10:53:43 AM  

Good Morning, 
  
Please be advised that the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) is requesting feedback on its Strategic Plan for 
Fiscal Years 2022-2026.  An outline of the plan structure (Strategic Goals and Strategic Objectives) and Priori-
ty Learning Areas from the new Evidence-Building Plan are available for review and comment in English and 
Spanish at the following URL:  https://dol.gov/strategicplan. The final plan will summarize strategies and 
identify measures and areas of research to guide development of annual plans and management of DOL pro-
grams for the next four years.   
  
We encourage you to review and comment on goals and priorities. Please send any feedback to  
dolstratplan@dol.gov by Friday, August 6, 2021. 
  
  

Doug Kalinowski 
Directorate of Cooperative and State Programs 
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